








The following gifts have been given
to Central Christian Church

(all gifts are given to the Building Fund
unless otherwise stated)

In memory of Julia Tackett
by

Patrick and Laura Simpson
Martin and Sonja Vaught

Lee Boyd
Tom and Jackie Maddox

Kevin and Beth McDearman
Kathryn Ryan

William and Sharon Kurtz
Phil and Lynn Gray

Jeanne Bethel
Florence Staton

Pam Miller
John and Charlene Bridwell
Dennis and Elaine Williams

Mary Blanton Cotton
Dan and Betsy Stewart

Les and Sandra Baynham
Harry Merlin

Bob and Laura Babbage

In memory of Irving Scrivner
by

Dan and Betsy Stewart
Mary Blanton Cotton

JM and Janie Richards
Margaret Regan

Raquel Congleton

For Nancy West and Shawn Lee White
for God’s Pantry

by
Beth White

PASTOR’S BAPTISM CLASS
NOW FORMING

Rev. David Shirey is now forming this year’s
Pastor’s Class. Typically, the Pastor’s Class
curriculum and experience is most meaningful to 
youth ages 12 and up. Any youth who wish to
explore the meaning of church membership in 
preparation for their confession of faith and
baptism should contact David in person. Call the 
church office at (859) 233-1551 or email him at 
dshirey@centralchristianlex.org. The Pastor’s Class 
will meet throughout the season of Lent on Sunday 
evenings (time to be determined) beginning Sunday, 
March 12 and continuing through Sunday, April 
9. The Pastor’s Class dinner for the candidates for 
baptism and their families will be held at the Shirey 
home on Saturday, April 22, with baptisms slated 
for Sunday, April 23.  

The Next Chimes
Articles for the January 25 issue of The Chimes

must be submitted by January 19, 9 a.m. 
Please send articles to Stacey Chinn:

stacey@centralchristianlex.org

CONNECT with Central
Wednesdays: Let’s Go Deeper from Pastor David

Fridays: eBlast from the Central staff
Facebook: facebook.com/CentralChristianLex

Instagram: instagram.com/CentralChristianLex/
Twitter: twitter.com/CentralLex

Website: www.centralchristianlex.org

@CentralChristianLex
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GOD’S PANTRY FOOD DRIVE
BEGINS SUNDAY

Winter is here, and it’s time for Central’s annual canned 
soup drive for our neighbors coming to God’s Pantry. 

This year we’re adding canned fruit
because it’s in need.

Our goal is 1,000 cans collected in January and February. 
The collection begins this Sunday, so watch for sales at 
your local grocery and buy hearty soups and tasty fruits 
at good prices. We can help our God’s Pantry folks get 
through the cold winter. And remember, soup and fruit is 
mmm, mmm GOOD!


